
 

Bikeability Course 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In the Year Six section on the school APP you will find a link which gives information 

inviting you to enrol your child on a bikeability course (27th-30th June) which is being run at 

school.   The course teaches the children how to ride safely on the roads and is always 

hugely successful and very much enjoyed.  There are 40 places available which will be 

determined on a first come first served basis.  You can only apply directly online.  

Applications must be made by Tuesday 24th May. 

 

 It is important to emphasise that your child must own a bike that is suitable to 

their age and that they must be able to confidently ride a bike in order to 

take part in bikeability.   

 It is also important to point out that, by choosing to apply for a space, your 

child WILL NOT be able to attend the scheduled Federation Athletics 

competition (to either spectate or compete, if selected to do so) on Monday 

27th June.  This has already been explained to them in school – they must 

choose between the two.  

 

 Below is an overview of key information, as well as an outline of expectations, should you 

decide to apply for a space for your child.  By applying for a space, you are agreeing to 

adhere to the requirements below.   

 

Monday 27th-30th June – Bikeability course.   

 

 Please ensure that your child comes to school in uniform but has suitable footwear, 

a waterproof coat and gloves as it may be cold or wet while they ride.  They must 

also wear a safety helmet.   

 If your child is successfully selected to take part in the course, you will receive a 

letter to confirm this and further details will be given.  Those children taking part 

in the afternoon course, will need to bring in packed lunch for that week or a packed 

lunch can be provided by the school, upon request. 

 If awarded a place, your child will complete Level 1 in the school playground.  Should 

they pass level 1, they will then move to level 2 for the remaining three days, which 

includes some riding on the roads surrounding the school.  They will of course, 

always be supervised by the instructors.  Those who do not pass level 1, will not 

continue with the rest of the course. 

 
We hope you find the above information useful.  If you have any questions, please do come 

and speak to your child’s class teacher.   

 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Year Six teachers 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 

                                                                 
 
 


